The College of New Jersey

Steering Committee

September 21, 2005

Minutes

Present:       
Stephen Briggs, Christine Cullen, Diane Gruenberg, Beverly Kalinowski, Steve Klug, Stuart Koch, John Landreau, Christie Pirro, Arlene Radonsky, 

Guests:       
Dana Brown, Ellie Fogarty, Nancy Freudenthal
I. Approval of Minutes

Minutes were approved unanimously. 
II. Election of Co-Chair
Steve Klug was unanimously elected co-chair for the Steering Committee. 
III. Discussion of Generic Key Elements of a Charge
    
             The following were identified as the key elements to be included in every charge:
· Source/Origin of problem (person, body, document, etc.)
· Statement of issue or problem
· Nature of outcome (recommendation, endorsement, comment, etc.)
· Decision making authority (Governance or Administrative)

· Timeline (with context)

· Committee being charged
· Reminder for testimony
IV. Action Items
A. Mission Statement for Advising and Student Services Planning Council:  A statement was drafted last year by the Committee on Academic Programs.  It was agreed that this statement would be sent to the new Advising and Student Support Planning Council.  
B. Reallocation of SOSA Funding:  A draft of the charge regarding SOSA policies and procedures was discussed. A revised charge will be reviewed at the next meeting before sending to the appropriate committee.  
C. Departmental Planning and Assessment:  The charge template for this issue will be reviewed at the next Steering Committee meeting. 
D. Re-Examination of the Promotions Document:  After reviewing the cover letter regarding additional considerations for the new Promotions Document, the Steering Committee agreed the Committee on Faculty Affairs should be charged for each item individually. Copies of each draft charge will be distributed to the committee members for review prior to the next meeting. 
V. Planning for Governance Orientation:  There will be three different orientations for Governance: 1) Vice-chairs and chairs; 2) Students; and 3) an open orientation for the public. The date of October 5, 2005 was selected for vice-chairs and chairs. For the student orientation, it was determined that the SGA would select a date and invite members of the Steering Committee to attend the meeting. No date was discussed for the public orientation.
VI. Items for Future Meetings: 
Review the three step Governance process. 

